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Tuesday 14th January 2025 

Chinese Exchange 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity that will be taking place at our school from 

Monday 20th January to Friday 24th January. During this week, we will be hosting 11 students from 

Nanjing Phoenix Garden City Primary School in China as part of an exchange programme designed to 

enhance our students' educational experience and cultural understanding. 

This exchange programme provides a unique chance for our pupils to engage with their international 

counterparts, allowing them to forge new friendships, share cultural traditions, and gain insights into 

different educational practices. Such interactions not only broaden our children’s horizons but also 

foster a sense of global citizenship, which is increasingly important in today's interconnected world. 

Throughout the week, there will be a variety of activities planned which aim to enrich both our 

students and their guests. These will include collaborative projects, language exchange sessions, and 

cultural workshops. We believe these experiences will not only promote inclusivity and empathy 

among our students but will also enhance their confidence and communication skills. 

We understand that welcoming visitors from another country can present a range of challenges, and 

we appreciate your support in helping to make this event a success. We encourage you to discuss the 

importance of being welcoming and open-minded with your children, as well as the potential 

benefits of learning from their peers in an international context. 

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding the exchange programme, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support as we endeavour to provide enriching experiences for all our 

pupils. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Miss N Pullen 

Deputy Headteacher 
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